
U11 RELEASES SEPTEMBER 23 2025 
 
 

Player ID Next Assignment 

8003 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8004 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8008 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8017 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8018 Your team assignment will be determined on Wednesday September 24th. 

8019 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8020 Your team assignment will be determined on Wednesday September 24th. 

8021 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8026 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8027 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8031 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8035 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8039 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8042 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8052 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8055 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8056 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8080 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8086 Your team assignment will be determined on Wednesday September 24th. 

8087 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8088 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8094 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8097 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8098 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8111 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 



8112 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8117 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8129 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8133 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8139 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8146 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8151 Your team assignment will be determined on Wednesday September 24th. 

8152 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8153 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8166 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8172 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8176 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8184 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8188 Your team assignment will be determined on Wednesday September 24th. 

8199 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8212 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8222 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8223 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8228 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8242 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8244 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8253 Your team assignment will be determined on Wednesday September 24th. 

8261 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8274 Your team assignment will be determined on Wednesday September 24th. 

8276 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8282 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8293 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 



8296 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8302 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8303 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8305 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8308 Your team assignment will be determined on Wednesday September 24th. 

8310 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8311 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8318 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals White with Coach Jamie Mierau. Coach Jamie will be contacting 
you soon. 

8349 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8361 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8381 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

8390 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8403 
You have been assigned to U11 A2 Royals Black with Coach Rich Peters. Coach Rich will be contacting you 
soon. 

8408 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8412 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals Black with Coach Anthony Knapp. Coach Anthony will be 
contacting you soon. 

8459 
You have been assigned to U11 A1 Royals White with Coach Dave McDonald. Coach Dave will be contacting 
you soon. 

 


